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At a joint meeting with the Trustees of the Diocese, the Standing Committee met privately to 
consider the matter of the sale of the Director’s condo adjacent to Trinity Center. Farrell made 
the motion, with Thomas Warren seconding, to deny this request. The Standing Committee 
does not view the sale as being in the best long-term interest of Trinity Center or THe Diocese 
of East Carolina.  


